
Improving Rights of Way Task Group 
 
Notes from the meeting held on 11th September 2007, 4.30 to 6.30pm at County 
Hall 
 
Attendees: 
Allan Aspden, David Swabey, Eric Broadbent, Rachel Connolly, John Taylor, 
Tony Turner 
 
Apologies: 
David Gibson, Paul Tibbatts, Diane Baines 
 

1. Appointment of Chair: 
Allan Aspden agreed to chair the task group; Eric Broadbent vice-chair. Tony 
Turner to note-take. 
 
2. Membership 
It was suggested that the membership for this group was the largest of the 
three and that any members yet to express an interest could be encouraged 
to choose the smaller groups. 
 
3. The LAF Principles 
The rest of the meeting was spent in detailed discussion of the draft principles 
that had been presented to the last full LAF meeting. The work already 
undertaken by the Access for All committee was reviewed and all but one of 
their proposed amendments were agreed. A number of further amendments 
were proposed. 
 
The composite document from both groups is attached. 
 
4. Meetings of task groups 
Members suggested that all task groups should meet in one day. They 
proposed that the next set of meetings should in fact take place before the 
next full LAF, and that the preferred date was Friday 16th November, with 
Thursday 15th November as a second choice. 
 
5. Forward Plan 
It was agreed that this would be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
 

 
 


